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April 16, 2020

Susan Cooper

Director, Employee & Labor Relations
Broward County Public Schools

600 SE 3rd Avenue, 5th floor

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Email: susan.cooper@browardschools.com

Re: Ratification of Collective Bargaining Agreement between
Broward Schools District and the Broward County PBA, 2019-2020

Dear Ms. Cooper

Please be advised that on April 16, 2020, the bargaining unit members of the Broward Schools District
Police Department ratified the proposed re-opener Bargaining Agreement between the Broward Schools
District and the Broward County PBA for the term of 2019-2020.

Sincerely,

Rod Skirvin
Broward County PBA President
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